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                                     PRESS RELEASE                      8/10/05 
 
At a specially convened meeting held at Penrith on Saturday 
8th October the NSW state Karting Council met to discuss 
the recent CAMS announcement. 
 
The NSW SKC vote unanimously to reject joining the CAMS 
Karting Australia organisation and to continue with it's 
efforts towards the new AKA governance constitution. 
 
The AKANSW council also voted to fully support the 
Victorian Karting Association motion of no confidence in 
the AKA National President Mr. Donald Wells. 
 
The NSW delegates are unanimous in support of a unified 
national karting association whose sole goal is the 
promotion and growth of our sport. 
 
The full transcript of the SKC meeting will be available 
shortly from the NSW AKA web site (www.akansw.com.au). 
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